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May 25, 2022 
 
 
Attn:  Ameristar Customers 
 
Ref:  QuikRok  
 
Effective today, based upon customer input we are reopening QuikRok sales in bag form. By temporarily 
providing this product in bag units we hope this will alleviate any excessive volume demands.   
 
Once supply and labor issues normalize it is our goal to provide QuikRok within its intended packaging, 
with no delays in service or availability.   
 
As always, we strive for transparency – thus this temporary solution of providing QuikRok in bag form will 
be evaluated July 12th and further communication will be released at that time. 
 
Thank you for your patience and commitment to Ameristar as we traverse thru the coming months. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Clay Hamann  
Vice President, Sales & Marketing  


